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Newsletter February 2019 
 

Dear SWIBU Friends, Donators, Godmothers and Fathers  
 
Our February Newsletter is a little bit delayed. Our President, Ellen P Ramas was unfortunately 
in the Hospital. During a visit of some Schools up in the Mountains, she has been bitten by 
Dengue Mosquitos. These bites resulted in high fever and vomiting and that for she had to be 
admitted for a longer time to the hospital. Now she has recovered and started her work this 
week again to hike up the mountains, more or less calmly. She has been very welcomed by the 
children and teachers again.  
 

                                
 
 
A good filled Container is leaving soon Switzerland direction Cebu. This delay has been caused 
by the demand of the authorities here for a lot of papers, that we can import the donations 
duty free. (Everything has been checked in the fore field; however, they changed their mind 
every day) Well, other countries, other laws…. Now we are ready. We have the approval now 
for the import of the donations, for which we were waiting so much.     
 
 

http://www.swibu.net/


                                        

 
Great work has been done by our President Pe Ritter. Donations picking up, packaging, a huge 
effort, for which we say a big, big Thanks to him. Even in these cold days he and his helpers 
were sweating very much, by doing all this work.  
 
 

                           
 

 
With a big pleasure we handed over the Godparents money to Jessa Mae. We, Jessa Mae und 
her parents are very thankful to her generous Godmother. This financial support brings 
happiness to her life. Her survival is for the time being secured!   
 
                   

                                                                           

A lot more children in need would also be thankful to find a Godmother/father. Further 
information about more children you find on our Website:  http://swibu.net/de/patenschaft 
 

http://swibu.net/de/patenschaft


We welcome the new Donators below to our SWIBU Family and thank you in the name of the 
children, parents and school for your generous donations and help: 
 
 

                        

www.risch-shoes.com                          www.ceha5.ch  

 

Information about us:  

Children are our Future!  

SWIBU is a non-profit Organization which brings Money- or Material Donation from 
Switzerland to Cebu, that public schools, children and their parents in need can be supported. 
Most of all also, that the children have a bearable life and can enjoy a school education, which 
makes them fit for a prosperous future.  
 
We are looking for you for this fulfilling assignment as   
 

Volunteers  
 

In the field of raising Money and Material.   
 
We are looking forward to welcome you in our SWIBU-Family to achieve a lot of good things 
for the schools, children and parents in need on the Island of Cebu/Philippines. Great gratitude 
from our and the children’s side are you sure! pe.ritter@swibu.net or Phone 079-342 00 27. 
 
Your SWIBU-Team and especially  
 

                                                                                           
Ellen P Ramas (President SWIBU-Cebu)                            Pe Ritter (President SWIBU-Switzerland)  
eramas@swibu.net              pe.ritter@swibu.net   
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